
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Ahead of the last few weeks of term, I wanted to write to you to ensure you all know what is happening 

each week in Year 6 as it is a very busy few weeks!  

Wednesday 5th July is cooking day (this has been changed from 28th June). Please ensure that all 

children bring a container and £1 into school.   

Friday 7th July is Year 6’s final school disco 5.30-6.30pm.  

Tuesday 11th July the nurse will be visiting to talk to both the girls and boys separately about growing 

up.  (See previous separate letter). 

Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July are the Year 6 performances. Please can all children return to school 

at 6pm. The performances will start at 6.30pm. All children will be ready for collection at 8pm. Please 

ensure that your child attends both evenings.  (E-mail with ticket details was sent yesterday). 

Monday 17th July is careers day in school. This will be an opportunity for children to hear about 

different careers. Leaver's hoodies can also be worn from this day.  

Thursday 20th July will be an additional Forest Schools day. Please can children come to school in 

suitable clothes and a change of footwear.   

Friday 21st July children are going bowling which is kindly paid for by the HSA. Children are to come into 

school in their own clothes at normal time (a form asking for you to give permission for bowling was 

sent yesterday). Children can remain in their own clothes once back at school. During the afternoon, the 

children will be going down to the forest area. Please bring some suitable shoes and a change of clothing 

if required. 

On Monday 24th July reports will be given out at end of the day which will include SATs results. Open 

evening is from 3:30p.m. -5:00p.m. Children's books will be out for you to look at.   

On Tuesday 25th July children can bring in a spare shirt to get signed throughout the day. The shirt they 

are wearing is not to be signed. Leavers assembly will start at 9:30a.m. Cakes and drinks will be on 

playground (weather permitting) until 11:00a.m. Children finish at 1:30p.m.  In preparation for this, 

please can you send a photo of your child either into school or e-mail a copy to: 

info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk 

I am sure the children are going to have a great last few weeks in school. Thank you for all your 

continued support.   

Regards  

Mrs Morgan  
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